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Dear Mr Gutwein,
I’m appalled that your party continues its attempt to block the peaceful protest of citizens who see the
environment here in Tasmania as paramount to our clean green imagine.
That right to protest has not put any workers life in danger but has certainly seen protesters risk theirs.
At this epochal time in humanities existence on the planet, threatened by extinction via ecological breakdown
from climate change, the need for protest to protect delicate environments from over exploitation for yet more
money is paramount.
This proposed bill is also an attack on my right to make my concerns known when the ballot box fails.
Please note my deep opposition to this bill.
Sincerely yours,
Dr James Duff
Cygnet
7112




